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 Charles Medawar OBJNOT2017/1257/A 25/03/2017  09:56:37 What a very unwelcome proposal – and what a ridiculous conflict of interest that Camden should be 

applying for permission to erect this eyesore, right next to Haverstock School, when the Council itself 

will be deciding the outcome.

Camden has just hiked the Community Charge by 5%, citing the need to protect key services – now it 

proposes this degrading of the environment on the same grounds. I deplore the cuts imposed by Central 

Government, but see this as a deeply unimaginative and tawdry response.

If Camden is looking to protect essential services, I suggest it first audits its own activities to see what 

savings can be made. To give one example: Camden Planning Department employs a whole 

bureaucracy, to decide even whether it is permissible to cut the crown of local trees. 

I entirely get the point of tree conservation etc – but can’t help feeling that something has gone badly 

wrong when the Council on the one hand invests in the manicure of trees, while at the same time 

erecting unsightly electronic billboards in landmark public places, and right next to a major school. 

Never mind the light pollution; what about the pollution of young minds?

I wholeheartedly oppose this application

2 St George's 

Mews

London NW1 8XE

 jennifer ross COMMEMP

ER

2017/1257/A 28/03/2017  09:48:35 absolutely object to such a screen. Ugly and totally unnecessary.NW3 5PP

 WHR CLIFFORD OBJ2017/1257/A 27/03/2017  11:52:33 Given that there is already ample advertising everywhere we look and that there should not be further 

deviation from safe driving on the streets, this does amount to another cynical approach to raising funds 

by Camden Council. 

The placement is hugely complicated given that it is near a large school and a narrowing road and 

therefore should be sited elsewhere with more regard to public safety. 

I therefore object to this application.

31 Steele's Road

London

NW34RE

 Sabine OBJ2017/1257/A 27/03/2017  23:26:35 As a neighbour and walking passed this location I object to this plan. 

It will be a visual nuisance that will only benefit the advertiser and be detrimental to the people living 

in the area.

13 Belsize Park 

fardens
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